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In the heart of our Masonic lodges, amidst the grandeur of our traditions and 
the solemnity of our rituals, there lies an unspoken challenge that threatens 
to erode the very foundation upon which our fraternity stands. This 
challenge is not external but internal, manifesting through despondence and 
fear. It's a creeping shadow that, left unchecked, gradually diminishes our 
belief in ourselves and the principles we hold dear. 

 

"Fear is a fire to temper courage and resolve. Use it so." These words remind 
us that fear itself is not an enemy but a catalyst for growth and strength. Yet, 
it is essential to recognize how, bit by bit, our belief in ourselves and our 
collective purpose can erode, giving way to a growing cynicism that pervades 
our lives. Small acts of kindness and charity, once the bedrock of our 
Masonic principles, are being abandoned as pointless, seen as indicative of weakness. 

 

Our lodges, which should be bastions of tolerance, grace, and mutual support, may unknowingly 
succumb to the very vices we vow to stand against. Disrespect and intolerance, once repaid in kind, 
signal a departure from our foundational teachings. The book entitled Running with the Demons by 
Terry Brooks, speaks to many of the ills plaguing our country, and our fraternity, today.  It warns of 
a society where judgment and division replace understanding and unity: "Men are intolerant and 
judgmental. They are without grace." It paints a bleak picture of the consequences of abandoning 
our values, where even the smallest failures in behavior lead to greater lapses in our moral and 
ethical standards. 

 

Brooks further delves into the stark reality of a community and world at odds with itself, fostering 
lies that undermine beliefs and committing acts of unfaithfulness, betrayal, and depravity. "Each 
small darkness breeds another," highlighting how incidents of anger, bitterness, pettiness, and greed 
multiply, fostering a sense of futility and helplessness against the growing tide of despondence. A 
world where civilization falls into failure not through one cataclysmic event but through a multitude 
of small pieces of pettiness. 
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Yet, it is in acknowledging the source of this madness that we find our path to redemption. The 
challenge is not merely to recognize the darkness but to confront it, to understand that we are at war 
with ourselves. The battle is not against external forces but within us, in our hearts and minds. 

 

As members of the Masonic fraternity, we must ask ourselves: Do we believe that life within our 
lodges, our communities, and our country is better now than it was? Are we contributing to the light 
or the darkness? The answer lies not in fear or despair but in the courage to face our challenges and 
the resolve to enact positive change. 

 

In addressing the despondence and fear that may find its way into our lodges, we must return to our 
foundational principles of brotherly love, relief, and truth. Let us use fear not as a crutch but as a fire 
to temper our courage and resolve. Let us commit to small acts of kindness and charity, not as signs 
of weakness but as the strongest expressions of our strength and belief in our principles. Let us 
foster an environment of tolerance, grace, and mutual support, where every member feels valued and 
empowered to contribute to the greater good. 

 

In doing so, we not only strengthen the bonds that unite us as Masons but also serve as a beacon of 
hope and positive change in a world that sorely needs it. Let us embrace the challenge, recognizing 
that the path to a brighter future for our lodges and society at large begins with each one of us, here 
and now. 

 

From the Desk of the Grand Master 

(Continued) 
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Special Notice from the 

Most Worshipful Grand Master 

               SAVE THE DATE! 
 

100th Anniversary Cornerstone Re-dedication 

• Location: 1370 Grant St. Denver, CO. 

• Date: July 20th, 2024 

• Schedule: 

• 2:30pm: Grand Lodge Ceremony 

• 3:00pm: Open Consistory Tours 

• 4:00pm: Presentation of The Traitor 

• 5:00pm: Dignitary Comments 

• 6:00pm: Social hour at Doc's 
• 6:30pm: Dinner (Invitation only event) 

The Grand Lodge has become aware that some of our Lodges have come to the 

attention of Federal and State Internal Revenue Services due to issues with filing 

or problems in required revenue filings. Consequently, some of our organizations 

have lost their Not-For-Profit status. To address this, I am initiating efforts to 

form a team to advise and assist Lodges and Temple boards in restoring their sta-

tus. My aim is to have a solution or a working team in place within the next 30 

days. Several members raised this concern at the Annual Communication, and I 

am actively gathering the necessary information and personnel to support each 

of you with this issue. We ask for your patience as we work towards providing 

you with solutions and tools to overcome these difficulties. 

Dave Reynolds, MWGM 

MWGL Colorado AF&AM 
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Link to tickets: 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/daniel-adam-maltz-concert-tickets-759200437947759200437947 

                                                                                                                     

                                                                                                                     

                                                                                                                     

                                                   

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/daniel-adam-maltz-concert-tickets-759200437947
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Link to tickets: 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/daniel-adam-maltz-concert-tickets-759200437947759200437947 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/daniel-adam-maltz-concert-tickets-759200437947
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2024 Matching Grants for Lodge Scholarships  

 Colorado Masons and their lodges have enjoyed great success with the 

Matching Grant program for many years.  Students from all over Colorado have 

had financial assistance from their local lodges participating in Matching Grants.  

The Board of the Benevolent Fund sincerely appreciates the support shown by the 

lodges and is most pleased to continue the Matching Grant program. 

 The Matching Grants for 2024 will be up to $500.00.  To qualify for the full 

$500 match, the Lodge would need to award an educational grant to a 2024 public 

high school graduating senior who will attend a Colorado institution of higher edu-

cation.  If the Lodge gives a total of $1,000.00 or more to their chosen student, the 

match would be for half that amount, or $500.  If a lodge gives less than $1,000, 

the match would be for half of the amount of the lodge grant.   

One change in the Matching Grant program is that a lodge can give a schol-

arship to more than one student in their area and apply for a match for each schol-

arship granted. 

 The deadline for requesting the matching grant is June 30, 2024.  The form 

should be returned by email to: education@cmbfa.org , or by snail mail to Scholar-

ship Administrator, PO Box 703, Westminster, CO.  If using regular mail, it must 

be postmarked by June 30, 2024 and received by July 8th.  Checks will be distribut-

ed to Lodges the end of June or end of July depending on when the request forms 

are received and logged in. 

 If you have any questions about the Matching Grant program, contact 
Grover Sardeson, the Scholarship Administrator.  He can be reached by email at 
education@cmbfa.org or by phone at 719-623-5349.   

mailto:education@cmbfa.org
mailto:education@cmbfa.org
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 Application for Matching Grant Award 
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Freemasonry is a unique association. We are brothers in the truest definition of the 

word. Many other groups use the term “brotherhood” to try to illustrate their connection with 

one another, but few, if any, embody brotherhood the way freemasons do. To borrow from the 

postal service, neither place, nor time, nor language, nor creed, nor persuasion shall keep 

freemasons from the bonds of fellowship. To this end, numerous masonic organizations have 

created programs to foster relationships between lodges. The Grand Lodge of Colorado has 

several of these programs, including “Sister Lodges” and the Eastern and Western Traveling 

Gavel programs. You may be thinking, “We know this. In fact, our lodge is finalizing our plans to 

S.T.E.A.L. (Strategically Transfer Equipment to Alternative Locations) the Traveling Gavel next 

week. Why are you talking about stuff we already know?” Well, brothers, the answer is simple. 

The brethren of Longs Peak Lodge #197 have created another opportunity to foster connections 

between lodges: a Reverse Traveling Gavel program!  

This program is the brainchild of WB William Hutchison, an avid woodworker, who 

presented it to our lodge on 1 December 2022. The basic concept is that a brother, or a lodge, 

would travel to another lodge and present the hosting lodge with the gavel. That lodge, or a 

brother there, would then travel with the gavel to another lodge. The gavel would be 

handmade by WB Hutchison, carried in a case with a logbook, contact information for Longs 

Peak Lodge #197 including a QR Code, and links to our website to update the location of the 

gavel. WB Hutchison’s idea was enthusiastically and unanimously approved with no need for 

discussion. However, before he could think about what he was saying, WB Hutchison added 

that we did not have to send out only one gavel, we could do as many as we chose; some could 

even be themed. Before he had a chance to check his words, I quickly asked if there was a 

motion to expand the program indefinitely. A motion was quickly made, seconded, and 

unanimously approved. It was at this time WB Hutchison realized the work he created for 

himself. As of the writing of this article, our traveling gavel program has seen six gavels 

distributed over three continents with more on the way. 

They Say You Should Never Show Up  

Empty Handed… 
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Traveling Gavel 1 (West) – Presented to the Grand Lodge of the Philippines. It is anticipated 

that this gavel will travel to a lodge in Japan. 

Traveling Gavel 2 (South) – Presented to Douglas Lodge #153. WB 

Dave Tuck has since been able to travel this gavel to Orlando 

Lodge #69 (Florida), to the Grand Lodge of New York, and Union 

Lodge #47 in Key West, Florida (southern most lodge in the 

United States). Currently, Traveling Gavel South is vacationing in 

South America where it first stopped in Buenos Aires, Argentina 

before sailing around Cape Horn, stopping in Ushuaia, Argentina 

(the southern most city in the world), and is heading to 

Valparaiso, Chile where it plans to leave WB Tuck to continue its 

journey with brothers from that town. 

Traveling Gavel 3 – Presented to Garfield Lodge #50 who then 

presented it to Fidelity Lodge #19. Fidelity #19 returned the gavel 

back to Longs Peak Lodge #197. Traveling Gavel 3 was then 

presented to Denver Lodge #5 by fifteen brothers of Longs Peak 

Lodge #197 after we secured the Colorado Western Slope 

Travelling Gavel from them. The brothers of Denver #5 were 

discussing the possibility of taking it to a lodge in Europe. 

Traveling Gavel 4 – Presented to Oasis Lodge #67. 

Traveling Gavel 5 – Presented to Jubilee Lodge #746 in Whiteland, IN. It was then presented to 

Monroe Lodge #22 in Bloomington, IN and was used during a Master Mason degree. It was then 

traveled to Ellettsville Lodge #245 in Elletsville, IN. After that, it was presented to the Grand 

Lodge of Ohio during their annual communication. It was then presented to Webb Lodge #24 in 

Richmond, IN where it was used during their 200th anniversary celebration. Traveling Gavel #5 is 

They Say You Should Never Show Up  

Empty Handed… (cont.) 
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currently being traveled to Greenville Lodge #143 in Greenville, OH. 

Traveling Gavel 6 – Presented to Cheyenne Lodge #1 in Cheyenne, Wyoming. 

In addition to these gavels, Longs Peak Lodge #197 is planning to travel gavels to lodges in 

Kansas, Thailand, New Zealand, and at least two lodges to the Washington, D.C. area. 

 Since its inception, this project has elevated the enthusiasm of the brethren, connected 

lodges around the world, and created new personal relationships between individual brothers. 

On behalf of the brethren of Longs Peak Lodge #197, I want to sincerely thank all of you who 

have participated in our program. This program is truly a global effort, and you each play an 

important role. As we move forward into the 2024 masonic year and beyond, you should expect 

to see more gavels traveling around. In fact, if you are 

planning a trip and want to take a gavel to a lodge visit, do 

not hesitate to reach out to me and we can try to provide 

you with a gavel to present! 

 Again, thank you all for your support and 

participation. Happy travels! 

 

 Fraternally, 

 Tim Sanks, PM 

 Worshipful Master 

 Longs Peak Masonic Lodge #197 

 longspeak197master@gmail.com 

 

They Say You Should Never Show Up  

Empty Handed… (cont.) 

WB C. Dave Tuck in Ushuaia, Argentina 
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Greetings Worshipful Masters, Officers, and Brothers: 

 

       As 2024 begins and we look to Freemasonry through the lens of membership, 
awareness, and retention, I wonder how many of our lodges are actively engaged in 
membership, awareness, and retention in their lodges and in the local communities? 

 

 I would like to hear from the lodge representatives on what they are doing to promote 
the craft from membership to awareness in their lodges and community at large. What are the 
various ways that you maintain the members' awareness and interest of the craft? What local 
programs do you have in place to expand your membership locally? 

 

 One program for consideration for 2024 is the creation of a Craft Warden position or 
appointee and I bet that some of the lodges already have a similar position in place, but I would 
also like to know if that is the case for those that do and those that do not. 

 

 The concept of the Craft Warden would be to address the above membership and 
awareness activities inside the individual lodges and build an interface between the lodges and 
membership & awareness and the GL district lecturer. The Craft Warden would be 
responsible for local membership & awareness activities for your lodge and allowing for a larger 
base of ideas and exchange of information between the GL committee and the lodges.  The 
position could encompass things like holding and scheduling local training and presentations for 
your lodge as educational, awareness, retention type material, candidate open houses or even 
scheduling digital meetings based on approved content and format as an open meeting.  

 

 A coordinator for any and all membership and awareness, and retention for the 
members and prospects for your lodge and local area but focusing on membership and 
awareness. By nature, the responsibilities of the Craft Warden and membership/ 

Membership Awareness and Retention 
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awareness committee and GL District Lecturer will cross over into the education committee 
arena where the Craft Warden would find online content for various presentations, educational 
materials and more from the members login from the education portal. 

 

It is time that we engage and invest in the lodges into their future and build on our wider 
experiences that a lot of us are doing today. I would like to get a feeling from the lodges if such 
a program would be embraced and if they would consider creating such a position.  

 

Please respond to the few questions above to membership@coloradofreemasons.org and 
please use a subject line of 2024 Membership Review so I can easily identify responses. 

 

Fraternally 

Pete Finnie 

Membership / Awareness Committee 

Membership Awareness and Retention 

mailto:membership@coloradofreemasons.org
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Saturday April 6, 2024 
 Colorado Night at Columbine Lodge No. 147 
  Description: Event to raise funds for Veterans, First Responders, and Guide 
  Dogs for the blind.  1370 Grant Street, Denver. Event time forthcoming. 
 

Saturday April 20, 2024 
 Table Lodge at Long’s Peak Lodge No. 197 
  Description: 5pm Prime Rib Dinner. 40 person limit. Email Bro. Lance  
  Whitehorse Lance@whitehorsestone,com by April 15th to RSVP. 4350 S.  
  Co. Rd. 15H, Loveland, CO 
 

Saturday April 20, 2024 
 Crawfish Boil at Paul Revere Lodge No. 130 
  Description: 11am to 3pm  at the Westminster masonic Center 8151 N.  
  Bradburn Drive, Westminster, CO. See flyer on page 20 for menu. 
 

Saturday April 27th or 28th, 2024 
 All Day Adam Maltz Concert 
  Description: The Grand Lodge of Colorado presents Adam Maltz Mozart & 
  Haydn’s piano music as they expected it to be played on the fortepiano.  
  There are two event performances. See following pages for more   
  information 
 

Thursday May 2nd, 2024 
 O.V. & Awards at Mesa Lodge No. 55 
  Description: Dinner at 6pm ($25.00) Stated Meeting at 7pm.  
  2400 Consistory Court, Grand Junction, CO . 
 

Tuesday May 28th, 2024 
 O.V. at Centurion Lodge No. 195 
  Description: Dinner at 6:15pm / Meeting at 7pm 
 
Saturday June 8, 2024 
 Cornerstone re-dedication at Park Hill Lodge 
  Description: Ceremony at 10am. 4819 Montview Blvd, Denver, CO 
 
 

To help your lodge plan your Official Visits please note that activities may  

change due to various issues that may arise.  

Page 13 

Calendar of Grand Lodge Events 
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Remembrance and Renewal 

Masonic Brothers, each year, Scottish Rite assembles in the spirit of 
Fraternity to renew acquaintances, remember our friends, and pledge 

ourselves to aiding Humanity.  
It becomes our duty, therefore, to honor our Brethren past as we renew 

our fraternal ties to our Brethren present.  
 

This is one of the most important and moving Masonic ceremonies of 
each year, not only to Brothers of Scottish Rite, but to all Masons as a 

whole.  

This Ceremony is open to all Masons, Entered Apprentice, 
Fellowcraft, and Master Masons. 

 
Join with us this April 3

rd 
 at 7PM and be a part of this a wonderful 

opportunity to experience another part of Masonry and share brotherhood 
while learning more about the wonders that Masonry has to offer each 

one of us. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 
 

Ceremony begins at 7PM and we welcome you. 

The Southern Colorado Consistory is located at: 1150 Panorama 
Drive, Colorado Springs, Colorado. 80904 

Contact Wise Master Chapter Rose Croix Brother Blake Simmons if you 
are in need of more information. Blakester1008@gmail.com 
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Celebration of Remembrance & Renewal 

Annual Ceremony of Remembrance,  

Renewal & Commitment   

April 15th, 2024 at 7pm 

 

Exemplified by the Officers of the  

Rocky Mountain Chapter of Rose Croix 

Denver Consistory 

1370 Grant Street, Denver 80203 

 

All are Welcome! 
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Crawfish Boil 
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Memorial Lodge  
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 Rocky Mountain Honor Flight is a Denver Colorado-based 

non-profit organization formed in 2007.  Our goal is to fly every 

able and willing Veteran to Washington D.C. to visit the monu-

ments and memorials dedicated to their service. Our priority is 

with World War II and terminally ill Veterans. We also accept applications from 

all Veterans. We are a member of Honor Flight Network, which began this ac-

tivity in 2005 and began flying with commercial charter aircraft in 2006 from 

Dayton, Ohio. There are now about 130 “hubs”, from which flights originate 

around the country. National Honor Flight Network provides us with logistical 

support as well as arranging activities in Washington D.C. 

 

 Veterans must fill out an application form, which can be found on our 

application page https://rockymountainhonorflight.org/ and printed or down-

loaded. Trained volunteer guardians accompany all Veterans on each flight. 

Volunteers can apply to be a guardian by downloading or printing the form 

available here. Various private and commercial donors support us. We are 

supported by many Veterans’ organizations in the region. We have no paid 

staff. Our volunteers organize the Veterans for travel, arrange the travel both 

to and from Washington, and arrange all transportation, activities and meals in 

Washington. The “journey” is usually 3 days and 2 nights, spending several 

hours at the World War II Memorial, and visiting other Washington landmarks 

such as the Korean War Memorial, Vietnam Wall, Lincoln Memorial, Arlington 

Honor Flight 
From the Grand Commandery of Colorado  

https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Frockymountainhonorflight.org%2F&data=05%7C02%7C%7C9e3cb26533df4177d6aa08dc366e6c12%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C638445095451784122%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJ
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National Cemetery and changing of the Guard at the Tomb of the Unknowns 

and the Marine Corps War Memorial. 

 
At the current time, for obvious reasons, priority is given to World War II Veter-

ans. If a Veteran is certified terminally ill by a doctor but able to travel, he or 

she moves up the priority list no matter what their era of service. We hope to 

launch at least four flights per year and perhaps more, providing we get 

enough financial support.  

 

2024 Flights 
Event:  Flight #46—upcoming 

Date:  April 18-20, 2024 

 

Event:  Flight #47—In planning 

Date:  May 23-25, 2024 

 

Event:  Flight #48—-In pre-planning 

Date:  September 5-7, 2024 

 

Honor Flight  
(continued) 
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Honor Flight  
(continued) 
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Honor Flight  
(continued) 
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Honor Flight  
(continued) 
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Flags for Fallen Vets 

Fort Logan National Cemetery 

May 26th, 2024 

Fort Logan National Cemetery 

Masonic Families Gathering  

Section “S” at 9am 

 

 Flags for Fallen Vets is a national program that annually takes place 
at a number of national, or military cemeteries across the country.  The 
Rocky Mountain Chapter of Rose Croix of the Scottish Rite and Masons 
throughout Colorado have proudly supported and participated in the 
event for the past several years.  The mission is to ensure that an American 
flag is placed at the grave of every veteran resting in these cemeteries. 

 

 This year’s family-oriented event will take place on Sunday, May 26 
at 9am at Fort Logan National Cemetery in Denver.  We need volunteers to 
assist with placing the flags on May 26 and then with the retrieval of the 
flags on June 1.  Volunteering is very easy - just follow these steps: 

•  Go to https://flagsforfallenvets.com/ and click on 2024 Volunteer 
 Form 

•  Select Fort Logan National Cemetery - Denver in the drop-down 
 menu and then enter your email address 

•  In the “Group” menu, select “Mason” or “Masonic” and Section “S” 

•  Add the number of volunteers you will be bringing with you that 

 day 

https://flagsforfallenvets.com/


March 1, 2024 Volume 6 Issue 2 

  

Page 24 

Traveling Gavels 

In an effort to promote visitations among lodges in the state of Colorado we are 

going to attempt to  provide information in each newsletter about where  the 

travelling gavels are located  

 

There are two gavels that travel around the state. One we are going to call the 

Regular Gavel and one the Western Slope Gavel. Check the requirements for 

claiming the gavel including the number of brethren required to attend the visit. 

 

Regular Gavel 

Location: Manitou Lodge No. 68; 317 E, Boulder Street, Colorado Springs  

Meeting Dates:  1st & 3rd Thursday ;7:30 p.m. 

Master: Aaron Langevin  

 

Western Slope Gavel 

Location: Rio Blanco No. 80, 364 7th Street, Meeker  

Meeting Dates:  Meets 2nd and 4th Thursday; 7:00 p.m. 

Master: Kevin Amack  
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News from Denver Consistory 
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Contacts 
Grand Lodge of Colorado  

1130 Panorama Drive 

Colorado Springs, Colorado. 80904 

(719) 471-9587  

Fax Number: (719) 484-8993  

gloffice@coloradofreemasons.org 

 

Grand Master  

M.W. Bro. David L. Reynolds, G.M.  

grandmaster@coloradofreemasons.org 

(719) 623-5345  

 

Grand Secretary  

R.W.Bro. Scot M. Autry, P.M.  

grandsecretary@coloradofreemasons.org 

(719) 623-5342  

If your lodge is having special 
events or activities please 
send the information to the 
Grand Master 
(grandmaster@coloradofreemasons.org) 

and the Grand Secretary 
(grandsecretary@coloradofreemasons.org) 
so that it can be included in 
the next edition of the 
newsletter. 

Page 26 

Submission Deadline 

Articles and events that you want included in the newsletter are due to 

the Grand Master, or Grand Secretary, by the 25th of the month prior to 

the publication month. 

mailto:gloffice@coloradofreemasons.org
mailto:grandmaster@coloradofreemasons.org
mailto:grandsecretary@coloradofreemasons.org
mailto:grandmaster@coloradofreemasons.org
mailto:grandsecretary@coloradofreemasons.org
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COLORADO MASONS - SPREAD THE WORD ON YOUR SOCIAL 

MEDIA, AND WITH YOUR FRIENDS AND ACQUAINTANCES ABOUT A 

NEW WEBSITE ABOUT MASONRY:  BEAFREEMASON.ORG 

The Grand Lodge Office is open Monday through Friday 

from 8:00am to 4:00pm. All are welcome as long as you 

are not feeling ill. For the front door please ring the door 

bell for access. 
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https://beafreemason.org/

